
Friends of Stratford Primary, Stratford Primary School, Broad Street, Stratford-upon-Avon, Warwickshire CV37 6HN. Registered Charity 50699 

We hope that you will once again (and for the first time for new parents) support our school lottery, last year it 
raised over £700 for the school. It has a low environmental impact and every penny stays within our school 
community. 
 
£1 per entry it will be drawn monthly by the staff and pupils during whole school assembly around the second 
week of the month – a great source of excitement for the children. 50% of income will go towards school projects 
50% on cash prizes. (30% 1st prize, 15% 2nd prize, 5% 3rd prize). Winners will be notified ASAP and payments made 
by BACS wherever possible and cash in the exception.  
 
There will be 10 draws on the following dates:  
 
2021  
11th Oct  
8th Nov  
13th Dec (by 9th)  
 
2022 
17th Jan   14th March    17th May   12th July  
14th Feb   19th April   14th June  
   
 
The draw will be open to staff, family and friends of the school community. Participants can enter multiple times.  
 
Ideally to reduce admin we would greatly appreciate entry to the school year’s 10 draws in a single Bacs payment 
of £10 to the FOSP account but alternatively standing orders of £1 per month can be made. Payments can also be 
made in cash. To enter payments need to be received by the Friday preceding the draw.  
 
HOW TO ENTER 
 
BY BACS 
To pay by BACS please Text/Whatsapp the word INTERESTED to Denise Wood on 07711 768087 and I we will send 
you a ref no, FOSP Bank Account details are: Friends of Stratford Primary, Sort code 40-43-19 Account no 31815962 
 
If you would prefer not to join the draw but would like to make a donation please feel free to do so at any time but 
please put the word DONATION as a reference for easier accounting.  
 
WITH CASH 
Please put your £10 (for 10) or any other amount in an envelope with your name and a contact number/email and 
if you would like to reference a child on the entry ie Louie Wood’s Grandma. 
 
New entries will be accepted throughout the year but refunds of prepaid entries will not be given. 
 
The Draw is licensed by the Council under the Small Lotteries Scheme. Names and contact details are stored/used 
only for the purpose of the notification of winners.  
 
Thank you and be lucky!  

Friends of Stratford Primary 


